
Good afternoon, 

The Project on Democracy and Capitalism is seeking a student assistant with experience in video 
production and editing to work approximately 15 hours/week over the summer. Please forward the 
description below to any students you know who may be interested. Candidates should reach out to 
Scott Miller, Project Director (MillerS@darden.virginia.edu) and Chrissy Linsinbigler, Project Facilitator 
(cl9hw@virginia.edu) with their resume. 

---------------------- 

DemCap Analytics Video Production Student Assistant 

The Miller Center’s Project on Democracy and Capitalism seeks an undergraduate or graduate student 
to develop a series of short videos to accompany DemCap Analytics, an analytical tool under 
development by the project. The position will begin work as soon as possible during summer 2022, and 
may work closely with another student, who will focus on research and content development. 

DemCap Analytics (DCA) is an interactive database and interface through which students, teachers, and 
faculty can access hundreds of datasets from over 30 sources including the World Bank, IMF, Federal 
Reserve, and over a dozen think tanks. DCA also includes a suite of analytical tools and expert 
instruction related to the principal elements of democracy and capitalism. This tool is intended to be 
used in classrooms and independently by students and educators across the university. 

This student position will focus on creating a series of short videos defining important terms related to 
the primary elements of DCA. These videos will be featured on the website as educational resources for 
users.  

Desirable candidates will have experience with video production and editing, and an interest in subject 
matter related to democracy and capitalism. 

This position will work approximately 10-15 hours/week, and the pay rate will be $15/hr. Depending on 
progress and work remaining by the end of the summer, there may be an opportunity to continue work 
during the 2022/2023 academic year. This need will be evaluated at the end of the summer. 

Interested students should email Scott Miller, Project Director (MillerS@darden.virginia.edu) and 
Chrissy Linsinbigler, Project Facilitator (cl9hw@virginia.edu) with their resume. 
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